
 

 

 
For Immediate Release:                                                                                               Contact Emmanuel Priest 
April 23, 2024                                                           607-778-2437 or emmanuel.priest@broomecountyny.gov 
 

BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Sheriff’s Office Seeks Community’s Help in Larceny Investigation in the Town of Union 

 
The Broome County Sheriff’s Office seeking the public's help in identifying the pictured male, 
regarding a larceny that took place at the Weis Market, 800 Hooper Rd in the Town of Union on 
04/10/24. 
 
If you recognize this suspect, please contact Deputy Hamilton at (607) 778-1196 and reference 
case number 24-9523. 
 

**All tips will remain confidential** 
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